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    Thursday 04th October 2018
	Dear Parents,


Thank you to the Friends of Stockham who have donated enough money to buy two brand new digital pianos for the school. These will be used for assembly times, concerts and 1:1 lessons. We are very grateful for your generosity.

We celebrated a wonderful Harvest Festival on Monday. The children shared songs, artwork and poems. We were very proud to hand over our contribution of food to the Wantage and Grove food bank to help other people in our local area.
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Well done Mrs Cargill for successfully completing the National Qualification for Senior Leadership (NPQSL).  We are very proud of how hard you work and your wonderfully positive final report is a pleasure to read.

Lunchtime Supervisor vacancy

We are currently looking to appoint a lunchtime supervisor, starting as soon as possible. This position is for 7.5 hours a week.  Please let me know if you are interested in this position and would like a copy of the job description and person spec.  The successful candidate must be committed to following the school’s safeguarding and behaviour policies.

Coming up soon…

Friday 5th October– Year 1 to Millets Farm

Tuesday 9th October – Nasal Flu spray for Yr F,1,2,3,4 and 5, FOS AGM 6.30pm

Friday 12th October – School portrait photo day, Friends of Stockham Halloween disco.

Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th October –Parents Teacher meetings (sign-up sheets will be on classroom outside doors). Year 4 PTIs will take place on 16th and 18th October.

Friday 19th October 3.05pm –School ends for the October half term.

Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th October –INSET days – children not in school on these two days.

Wednesday 31st October – Children return to school at 8.40am

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Lawrence and Shaun. Thank you for your help.  

Don't forget to bring in your bags for our clothing collection THIS FRIDAY (5th Oct). Please bring them into the school hall - preferably at morning drop off time. 

If you'd like to know more about what Friends of Stockham get up to, or are interested in getting involved in our events and activities, please come along to our AGM on Tuesday evening (9th Oct at 6:30pm) in the school staff room.

Friends of Stockham Halloween disco is next Friday (12th Oct 6:30-8:30pm) we hope to see you there! Don't forget to come and get your tickets; on sale in the school hall at drop off time on Tuesday 9th (and Wednesday 10th subject to availability). Remember tickets for this event are limited and should be for Stockham children and their accompanying adult. (However, exceptions can be made in the case of younger siblings if childcare is an issue).

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week Foundation have been busy making musical instruments to play. We 
             were so proud of how well they sang in our Harvest Assembly. The children really
             enjoyed trying new fruits and thinking about what helps us keep our bodies
             healthy. 

Year 1  In English Year 1 have been writing their postcards from Sunny the meerkat.  In 

             maths we have been using number sequences to count backwards and forwards.
Year 2  In our English lessons we have been writing stories.  We have worked hard to include 

             descriptions of our settings within our story writing.  We have enjoyed studying the 

             moon landing in our history lessons and finding out lots about Neil Armstrong.
Year 3  In Year 3 we have been starting to plan our own Myths and Legends by writing
             descriptions of settings and characters. In maths we have been comparing and 
             ordering numbers to 1000. In science we have investigated the strengths of 
             different magnets.

Year 4  This week Year 4 enjoyed another trip to Letcombe Brook where we identified some
             of the creatures we found in the water.  In maths this week we have been learning
             about Roman numerals and in science we have planned an experiment to 
             investigate factors that may affect evaporation.

Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at rounding and place value problems in maths.  In 
             English we have been writing diary entries from the perspective of the Awa tribe.

             We have also built and designed rainforests.
Year 6  Year 6 have been looking at add & subtract.  In PSHCE we have learned about 

             mental health.  In English we have written narratives. 
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Lola and William for trying all of the fruits in our tasting sessions, even the ones
             they didn't think they would like.  

Year 1  Herbie for using his confidence when grouping animals in science.  Isabella for 

             fantastic independent writing about Sunny the meerkat.
Year 2  Phoebe and Lola for such beautiful and careful illustrations of their story settings.

             You took such pride in your work.  Leon for superb descriptive writing using

             adjectives and expanded noun phrases.  Well done!
Year 3  Isaac for great perseverance in swimming. Amber for using her learning powers in
             every lesson and setting a great example. Well done!
Year 4  All of Year 4 for their superb behaviour on their trips to Letcombe Brook!

Year 5  Zizi for showing great team work in all lessons.  Rachel for showing great 

             confidence and independence during lessons.
Year 6  Dylan B for his enthusiasm and confidence to share ideas in lessons.  Lexi for 

             always trying her best and producing beautifully presented work.
Well done everyone!
We kicked off our sporting events calendar brilliantly this year with cross country on Friday 28th September.

A record number 41 children from Key Stage 2 took part. The children were absolutely amazing and so determined to try their best throughout - especially the year fives and sixes who discovered when we arrived that the course was extended to twice around the park not once!

Everyone gave it their all and it paid off with amazing results. One team of Year 3 and 4 girls came third whilst a team of Year 3 and 4 boys won. Both teams will advance to the next round and a huge congratulations to them both. We also discovered that this year both the 5 and 6 girls and boys teams came 4th - narrowly missing out on also attending the next stage of the competition! 

There were also a lot of individual achievements with a large number of children placing in the top ten of the race:

Zak - 7th

Summer - 7th

Ava - 9th

Evie - 4th

Dylan - 1st

Oscar - 2nd

Fabian - 7th

Alfie - 8th

A big well done to you all!

Thank you to all the parents and staff who supported children at this event or were able to help with transport.  
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Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 4 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 3!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.

I am pleased to say that the school achieved the GOLD award for All-together anti-bullying.  Thanks must go to Marie Martin who worked extremely hard putting action plans together and analysing questionnaires from children. It is lovely to have been officially recognised for the work the school carries out to reduce bullying.














